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November 20, 2017

Mr. Sands:
Thank you for contacting the RIDOH-Center for Food Protection with your question(s).

With regards to any laws, codes or regulations requiring patrons to wear shoes or other footwear
in public establishments, no regulation exists.

If we can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our office 401-222-2749.

Respectfully,
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Lydia S. Brown, MA
Compliance Standardization Evaluation Officer
Center for Food Protection

Department of Health
Three Capitol Hill, Room 203
Providence, RI 02908-5097

Phone: 401.222.7723
Fax: 401.222.4775
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